Mrs. Tricia A. Ellsworth

Fillmore Central School

Business Department

Fillmore, NY  14735

585/567-2251
tellsworth@fillmorecsd.org
March 31, 2025
To Whom It May Concern:

In Introduction to Business we have been doing some work on interest inventories and research into jobs and the available job market. In the future we will discuss what it takes to obtain a job.  I would like your permission to show the movie “The Internship” in class before Spring Break.  
The movie tells how two salesmen, whose careers have been torpedoed by the digital age, find their way into a coveted internship at Google.  While at Google the two must compete with a group of young, tech-savvy geniuses for a shot at employment. This movie portrays both ingenuity and old school workplace skills.  
If you would prefer not to have your child watch the movie please sign and return the permission slip at the bottom of this sheet.  I will then provide your child with another learning opportunity. 
Feel free to contact me at the above telephone number or email address if you have any questions.  Thank you.

Respectfully yours,
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Tricia A. Ellsworth

Business Teacher

Mrs. Ellsworth,

I would prefer that my child not watch the movie, “The Internship” in Business Communications.  Please provide them with a separate learning activity.
_____________________________     

____________________________________

Date





        Parent’s Signature

